
August 19th, 2022

Good Evening Amazing Jefferson Families,

We are rolling right along and finishing up another fantastic week of school here at Jefferson.
The students and staff are settling in and I am seeing some great work inside of the
classrooms. Students are getting used to being back in school and I wanted to say THANK
YOU for making sure they are here and on time every day. Attendance is so important for
our students and the research is clear: good attendance affects achievement, graduation
rates, and social-emotional factors like grit and perseverance.

We are always focusing on the Jefferson Creed and I hope your children have discussed it
with you. WE say it every day in the morning announcements and I am really focusing on the
WE. It means all of us (students, staff, and parents) follow the Creed, not just students. Thank
you for supporting your children by modeling the Creed so they can see that it stretches
beyond the school and classroom.

We are going to be having our “normal year” events this year and I will be sending out
information on Sports, Performances, and other school related events. Be sure to check out
the ASB calendar for some activities as we roll in to September. Order your college gear
soon; College week starts September 12th (see attached flyer). Finally, I would love to
connect with you at our very first Coffee and Conversation with the Principal. Join me in the
cafeteria at 8:30am on the last Wednesday of every month to hear about all of the amazing
things happening at Jefferson.

Have a great weekend and GO Wildcats!

Take care,

Jason Strickland
Principal


















